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The Honorable Charlie Rose
2230 Rayburn HOB
Washington, DC 20515-1002
 
Dear Congressman Rose,

My name is Howard Hells and I live in Indianapolis, In. I am writing to you as my representative in the House to bring to your attention my concerns about the impasse on the Western Sahara and to seek your support of the Kingdom of Morocco’s Autonomy Initiative as the best course of action for a lasting and equitable solution in the territory.
It is well known that Morocco has been one of America’s longest standing allies in North Africa and among Arab nations. Morocco also stands as a symbol of moderation in the Muslim world. King Mohammed VI continues to pursue genuine Democratic reforms including free elections, a Parliament that represents ideologies from all sides of the political spectrum, and inclusion of women in all sectors of the society including government and religious affairs.
However, the on-going conflict in the Western Sahara undermines Morocco’s territorial integrity, impedes regional economic growth and prevents full regional security cooperation. It must be resolved.
An equitable solution to this conflict is of vital and strategic interest to the United States and to its allies in Europe as well as Morocco. Conflict in the Western Sahara has many negative implications including an increase in the risk of terrorist related activities in the region. As the world has unfortunately witnessed, the Algerian terrorist group GSPC has become al-Qaeda North Africa and unleashed a deadly series of bombs in Algeria.
Of equal importance are the human rights abuses by the Polisario against the people living there. Thousands of families have had their loved ones either interred as POWs or shipped off to Libya or Cuba in forced exile. It also well documented that the Polisario leaders are holding Moroccan families against their will in Tindouf, Algeria forcefully preventing them from returning to their families and homes in the Western Sahara. These abuses have been well documented in recent testimonies before the Congress.
Representatives Gary Ackerman and Lincoln Diaz-Balart are circulating a bipartisan letter in support of this historic initiative. I have attached a copy of Dear Colleague letter that is being circulated as well as the letter to President Bush. I hope that I can count on you to sign this important letter to President Bush and support Morocco’s efforts to bring peace and stability to the region. I look forward to hearing from you on this critical issue.
Respectfully yours,


Henry Lonnemann
Everest Public High School
Phone; (530) 391-1779
Email: hlonnemann@everestphs.org


Sample Letter 2 Analysis

Take notes on Letter 2 in response to the following questions. These questions correspond to the categories in the "Letter to an Elected Official Rubric."

Focus: Does this letter maintain a clear, steady focus throughout on a single issue and a proposed legislative response to that issue?





Development : Does the letter present appropriate and sufficient details and evidence to support and develop the  focus?






Content Understanding:  Does the letter accurately present relevant content knowledge with sufficient explanations that demonstrate understanding.






Conventions: Does the letter demonstrates a command of standard English conventions, including language and tone appropriate to the audience, purpose, and specific requirements of the task.
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